
65 years of caring and lending a helping hand at Carleton Place & District Memorial  
Hospital is a great reason to celebrate - and the CPDMH Auxiliary did just that at their 
“Happy Anniversary Bash” on June 2nd. The community family day at Riverside Park was 
a big hit with something for everyone from parrots and reptiles to entertainment and a 
BBQ. There was even a Teddy Bear MASH tent, hosted by three CPDMH doctors. More 
than 25 Auxilians plus other hospital and community volunteers were on hand to help.  

“We wanted to thank our supportive community,” notes Marg Leblanc, Auxiliary  
President. “Seeing the smiles on everyone’s faces and how much fun everyone was having made  
all the work worth it. I think the Auxiliary members had more fun than anybody else!”  

Thank you to the amazing CPDMH volunteers for everything you do - every day. Happy Anniversary! 

Thank you to the many supporters of this community event: 

CPDMH Board of Directors 
Town of Carleton Place 
Carleton Place Library 
Katie Mountenay 
Giant Tiger 

 

What a Party!  Thanks For Your Support 

For more info about CPDMH, visit www.cpdmh.ca This column space is generously donated by  

    

The Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital Annual General Meeting will be held on June 27th at 7:00 pm in the Boardroom. 

Hometown Hearts 
Kerri Ann Campbell 
Dave Brown & Friends 
Painting with Deborah 
 

Drs. White, Drake & Bastin-Millar 
Carleton Place Fire Department 
Lanark County OPP 
Lanark County Paramedic Service 

The Shriners 
Little Ray’s Reptiles 
Parrot Partners 
Century 21 


